From: Beairsto, Lydia 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 10:45 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Redding, Jeffrey
Subject: RE: ONLY A FEW TICKETS LEFT! -- Say hello to Emirates A380, You're invitation to join us for a static tour on July 19, 2016

Steve,

Jeff and I attended this event.  Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Stay cool.

Lydia 

___________________________

LYDIA BEAIRSTO

Managing Deputy Commissioner

Public Safety & Security Division

Chicago Department of Aviation

